
Robert G. and I. Louise Lasley Family Memorial Scholarship 
 

 
 Dr. Mary Jo Litten 
 
 

Requirements: 
 
Any Major from Psychology and Counseling 
 
3.250 Minimum GPA 
 
Special Requirements: 
Restricted to majors (either undergraduate OR graduate) in Psychology and/or 
Counseling and do not have to be full-time students. 

 
Dr. Mary Jo Litten established this scholarship in honor of her parents, 
Robert G. and I. Louis Lasley. Dr. Litten received her Master of Science 
in Psychology from Pittsburg State University in 1987.  She was also an 
associate professor in the Psychology and Counseling Department until 
her retirement in 2009. 


